
New Hope Church in Ogallala to present annual holiday play

The New Hope Glory Players will present “Where’s the Line to see Jesus?” at 7 p.m. Dec. 2, at
2 p.m. and 7 p.m. Dec. 3 and at 2 p.m. Dec. 4 in New Hope Church on East O Street in
Ogallala.
 The story, which is an original script, tells the tale of the town of Silverton at Christmas. While
everyone is focused on the grand re-opening of the mall, God has other plans. 
 This is the 11th year that the New Hope congregation has performed a Christmas drama. This
year, more than 125 people are working on the production.
 Advance tickets can be purchased at the New Hope Ministry Center on East B Street.
 The Sweet Shoppe will open one hour before each performance. 
 For additional information, call 308-284-6550.
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